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   19th September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Career 
 
This term Year 1 will been learning about rockets and flight overtime in Design and Technology, 
Science and History. Arrangements have been made for them to visit RAF Cosford Museum on  
Tuesday 24th October 2023. Children will take part in workshops during their visit.  
 
Children will travel by coach and will leave school at approximately 9am and return by the end of 
the school day.  
 
All children must wear school uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes.  
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If you would like the school kitchen to provide a 
packed lunch please let the school office know by Tuesday 10th October 2023 (this packed lunch 
will consist of a sandwich ham or cheese, water, vegetable sticks, crisp or biscuit and a piece of 
fruit). No orders after this date can be taken. 
 
In order for this visit to take place it is necessary for you to make a contribution of £8.00 towards 
the cost. This trip is heavily subsidised, with the additional expenses being paid from the school 
budget. 

 
All payments and consent must be made using your School Gateway account no later than Friday 
13th October 2023.  
 
It is important your child takes part in the educational visit. 
 
Thank you for continued support.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher 
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